
 
 

 
 

 
Indigenous Scholarship Fact Sheet 
 
Camberwell Girls Grammar School (CGGS) is a Christian school in the Anglican tradition valuing diversity and 
inclusiveness. 
 
We are committed to learning about indigenous people and culture as we recognise them as the traditional custodians of 
the land.  We demonstrate respect through our relationships with indigenous people including elders and students and 
families, by Acknowledging Country at key events, celebrating culture during significant weeks such as Reconciliation 
Week, create displays in the school and fly the Aboriginal flag with the Australian Flag at the front of our school. 
 
We are proud to work closely with Murrundindi, ngurungaeta of the Wurundjeri people, participate in sporting and cultural 
events a Worawa Aboriginal College in Healesville and partner with the Melbourne Indigenous Transition School in  
Richmond to enable indigenous students to attend CGGS. 
 
Learning about indigenous culture is a major focus of our Year 8 Service Learning program and in recent years we have 
participated in the Mungo Youth Project and are developing a Living Culture Immersion Program with Indigenous elders 
at Mungo and the Rick Farley Reserve. 
 
  
 
Camberwell Girls Grammar School is pleased to offer Indigenous Scholarships for entry in Years 7 to 11 in 
2024 by application to the Admissions Manager.  
 
In assessing applicants, reports and other documents are required as follows: 
 
DOCUMENTATION REQUIREMENTS 
 

> About the Applicant 
> Student Personal Profile 
> Parent / Guardian Application 
> Reference 
> School Reports from the past two years, including attendance statistics 
> NAPLAN Report and any other testing results 
> Birth Certificate 
 
 
 

Contact the Admissions Office for further information and to request a copy of the Indigenous Scholarship 
Application Forms. 
 
 
 
Ms Fiona Hughes 
Admissions Manager 
admissions@cggs.vic.edu.au 
+61 3 9811 8503 
 

 
 
Camberwell Girls Grammar School (CGGS) complies with Commonwealth Privacy Act and Australian Privacy Principles. 
Information collected is only used for the purpose for which it is collected. CGGS is committed to child safety. 
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